
 

 Children’s Services 
Norfolk Extended Schools Service

County Hall
Martineau Lane

Norwich
 Norfolk NR1 2DL
 
 Tel: 0844 800 8001
 Fax: 01603 228983
                         Minicom: 0844 8008011
 Email: 

deborah.duncan@norfolk.gov.uk 
  
Please ask for: Deborah Duncan Your ref:  
Contact Number: 01603 222045 My ref:  
  Date: 21 October 2005 

 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
“Powerful Partnerships” – Voluntary sector and schools : extending services together 
22 November 2005 
4:15pm – 5:45pm (refreshments available from 3:30pm) 
The Holiday Inn, Norwich 
 
The YMCA Norfolk and Extended Schools Team (Children’s Services) would like to invite you 
to an event that will give the chance to explore the good practice of schools and voluntary 
organisations working together to benefit Norfolk children. 
 
There will be case studies from a range of schools and partner organisations as well as 
opportunities to speak with voluntary bodies that offer services linked to Norfolk Schools.  
The programmes support the emerging extended schools agenda. 
 
If you would like to attend please complete the attached fax back or contact Lorraine Crabb 
01603 222458 or email lorraine.crabb@norfolk.gov.uk by 14 November 2005. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Deborah Duncan     Nick Jeffery 
Extended Schools Development Officer  Senior Manager – YMCA Schools Team 
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If you would like to attend this event that is jointly sponsored by YMCA 
orfolk and Extended Schools Team, Children’s Services, please return the 

attached fax back by Monday 14 November 2005  
to: 

 
Lorraine Crabb 

 Extended Schools Service 
 Room 117, County Hall, Martineau Lane 
Norwich, NR1 2DL  Tel: 01603 222458 

 

Fax: 01603 228983 
 

Email: lorraine.crabb@norfolk.gov.uk
Date: Tuesday 22 November 2005 
 

Time: 4.15pm - 5.45pm refreshments available 
from 3.30pm 

 

Venue: Holiday Inn, Ipswich Road, Norwich 
 

Cost:  FREE 
Voluntary organisations and schools: extending 
services together 
An opportunity to: 
 

• hear case studies of effective partnerships from a range of schools and 
voluntary sector partnerships across the county, including Pre-school, 
Primary, Secondary and Special Educational needs. 

• find out more about voluntary organisations working in schools 
• explore opportunities for joint working to support improved outcomes for 

children and families 
• network 
This is a chance to explore practical partnerships that can support Every Child 
Matters and fit with the emerging extended schools initiative. 
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Name: ………
 

School/Organi
 

Address: ………
  ………
  ………
 
Yes, I am abl
 
No, I am unab
Date:  Tuesday 22 November 2005 
Time: 4.15pm - 5.45pm refreshments available 

from 3.30pm 
Venue: Holiday Inn, Ipswich Road, Norwich 
Cost:  FREE 
Voluntary organisations and schools: extending 
services together 
…………………………………………………………………………………………..…… 

sation:  …………………………………………………………………………. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

e to attend on 22 November 2005 

le to attend on 22 November 2005 

Please tick 

Please tick 
Please return your complete form by 
14 November 2005  

to: 
 

Lorraine Crabb 
Extended Schools Service 

Room 117, County Hall, Martineau Lane, 
Norwich, NR1 2DL   Tel: 01603 222458 

 

Fax: 01603 228983 
 

Email: lorraine.crabb@norfolk.gov.uk
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